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To: Coastside County Water District Board of Directors 

From:  Mary Rogren, General Manager 

Agenda: March 12, 2024 

Report Date: March 8, 2024 

Agenda Title: General Manager’s Report 
________________________________________________________________________ 
Recommendation/Motion:  
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Water Supply Availability Update – March 1, 2024 

On March 1 of each year, the SFPUC provides a water supply availability update 
for the current Water Year. (See the attached memo.) Given recent rainfall, 
snowpack and reservoir storage levels, SFPUC projects that they will be able to 
meet full customer demand this year. The final water supply availability memo will 
be issued in April after the last snow survey of the year. 
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TO:  SFPUC Wholesale Customers 
 
FROM:  Steven R. Ritchie, Assistant General Manager, Water 
 
DATE:  March 1, 2024 
 
RE:  Water Supply Availability Update  
           
 
This memo provides the water supply availability update for Water Year 2024 
and the current hydrologic conditions.  
 
While early on the Water Year appeared somewhat dry, precipitation conditions 
have improved throughout the month of February. As the charts below show, 
the Hetch Hetchy watershed and the local watersheds show just below median 
precipitation for November through December with January and February 
exceeding the median.  
 
The local watersheds have received 91% of normal annual total rainfall of 
22.80 inches. The Hetch Hetchy watershed has received 53% of normal annual 
rainfall of 36.68 inches. While we await the results of the second snow survey, 
our compiled data is showing an increase in the snowpack to be just below 
median for this time of year (82% of median condition to date). 
 
Bay Area 7-station Precipitation Index as of February 25, 2024 

 
 



  

 

Upcountry 6-station Precipitation Index as of February 25, 2024 
 

 
 
 
Upcountry Snowpack as of February 25, 2024 

 



  

 

Reservoir storages are above where they typically are this time of year. 
 

 

 
Rainfall, snowpack, and reservoir storages to date, including carryover storage 
from an extremely wet Water Year 2023, continue to indicate a reasonable 
probability that the SFPUC will be able to meet full customer demand this year. 
The SFPUC will continue to monitor water supply conditions and State actions. 
The final water supply availability memo will be issued in early April following 
the last snow survey of the year. 
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